
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Cristie Kedroski, Interim President 
Date: November 19, 2024 
Re: Raider Village Update 
 
 
Raider Village construction is nearly complete. The development is on schedule for construction to finish in mid-
December with students moving in before classes begin January 8, 2025. The College has reserved sixty-nine 
beds for sixty-five athletes on housing scholarships and four College students who will serve as resident assistants. 
Raider Village has also hired its on-site housing director, who will be responsible for the day-to-day operation of 
Raider Village. As leasing continues through November and December, the College will have a further update in 
January on how many beds have been filled by Raider Village. The first set of student leases will run for a partial 
year through the end of July 2025, which will allow the first full year of leases to begin in August 2025.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


